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                                        2021 EXCURSION TO DOUGLAS PARK 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
This year we intend to offer our Stage 3 students an excursion to Nepean Adventure Centre in Douglas Park. 
 

The excursion will be for two days and one night during week 10, term 3, from Monday 13th September to 
Tuesday 14th September. The cost of this excursion is approx. $215 per child. The final cost will depend on 
the actual number of students attending the excursion; therefore, this is an estimate. 
 

Students will engage in activities such as, archery, abseiling, adventure rope and gorge swing. The cost 
includes bus to and from Douglas Park, one nights’ accommodation, food and all activities. 
 
There are only 90 spaces available out of approximately 105 students on this excursion, due to 
accommodation and venue availability. As we must know definite numbers attending the excursion, we ask 
that you carefully consider your commitment to this excursion. We will book the camp according to your 
response to this letter. Further notes will be sent home with exact costs and necessary details later, to 
attending families only. 
 

A most important aspect of any excursion is the behaviour of the students. Children must demonstrate, to staff 
at school, acceptable behaviours, as taking children away overnight is a great responsibility for teachers and 
not just part of the job. 
Thus, children who are interested in this excursion should realise they must demonstrate and maintain an 
acceptable standard of behaviour, in line with the School’s Welfare Policy, to be eligible for this excursion. 
 

To ensure all students and parents received this note please return the slip below, with a response, to the 
front office.  
Please return the cut off slip by Friday 11th June. Excursion numbers will be determined according to 
parent responses. Once numbers are tallied, we will be able to work out the exact cost and if the excursion 
will go ahead. 

PLEASE SEND NO MONEY AT THIS TIME. 
 

If there is any aspect of this letter you would like to discuss, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Mawson for 
an appointment. If you require some student assistance with costs, please see Mrs Rourke to determine if the 
school may be able to help.  
Thanking you for your continued support and co-operation. 
 

                                                                                                                          Mrs Alison Rourke  
Stage 3 Teachers                                                                                              Principal 

 

Nepean Adventure Camp Expression of Interest Note 2021 
 

My child ________________________________of class ___________ 
 

  Is to be considered for a place on the Nepean Adventure Camp in Term 3 this year. 

 
  Is not to be considered for a place on the Nepean Adventure Camp. 

 
I understand behaviour must be of a satisfactory standard for my child to be given a place. I understand that I 
will be required to pay a deposit by a given date and not at this time. 
 
 
Signed: _______________________________ (Parent / Carer)  Date: _______________ 


